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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to the new school year. We hope that you and your families have had a wonderful 
summer.  

We have a lot of exciting things planned over the Autumn Term: The first being our visit from the 
author Tom Palmer who will be in school on Friday 15/09/2023. The children have been reading 
and completing work based on his books since their return.  

 

Diversity, Equity and Inclusion 

At Robert Shaw we are committed to celebrating and valuing diversity. With diversity, equity and 
inclusion at the heart of our practice, we create belonging for each individual.  

We aim to create a happy, safe and secure environment, where members of our school community 
are healthy, enjoy learning and achieve their potential, respect and value each other and        
themselves.  

We will be launching our diversity, equity, inclusion and belonging statement over the next few 
weeks, with an expectation that our whole school community, staff, governors, children and their 
families behave in a manner which supports these values.  

We will of course be following up anything which is not in-line with our statement with those        
involved, as we would with our young people in school.  

 

A couple of reminders:  

School Uniform  

Grey or black trousers, skirt or pinafore. Grey or navy cardigan or sweatshirt. White polo shirt, shirt 
or blouse. Blue gingham summer dress. Black shoes or trainers (no logos) and sandals must     
always have a back strap.  

PE Kits  

Black or navy shorts or joggers. White t-shirt or polo shirt. Trainers or plimsols (no logos). 

Friends of Robert Shaw  

We are looking to develop a Friends of Robert Shaw group who will support school in raising   
money with different events throughout the year. This will include working alongside school staff to 
plan, promote and run events.  

If you would like to be part of this group please email: admin@robertshaw.nottingham.sch.uk, and 
we will get back to you as soon as possible.      
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Dates for your diary 

15/09/2023  —- Tom Palmer visit 

20/09/2023 —- Rocksteady Music Tutoring launch (watch out for more information)  

28/09/2023 —- Sports Day    

            AM  —   EYFS/KS1  

            PM  —   KS2 

06/10/2023 —   Whole of the Trust  INSET day  

WC 16/10/2023 — Parent Consultations  

20/10/2023 — Wear red to show racism the red card 

 

 

 Kind regards,  

 

 

 

 Mrs K Coker 


